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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all of the parents who attended 
our year 6 SATs meeting, it was wonderful to 
see so many parents joining us.  It was a 
great opportunity to build the links between 
school and home in supporting our children 
through the final stages of their primary   
education.  We are so proud of them and  
cannot wait to see how much more they  
flourish before going off to secondary school.   
 
We’re really excited to welcome back the   
‘pop-up’ swimming pool’ to our playground.  
This half term years 4 and 5 will have the  
opportunity to learn essential life skills and 
work towards the government expectation of 
being able to swim 25m by the end of primary 
school.    
 
There are many exciting events and            
opportunities planned into the rest of this 
academic year, please look out for them and 
follow the fun we have had via our school 
Twitter feed.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

 Attendance Race 
 
 

The results for  Spring Term 2 week 3 
 
Year 6 Miss Harris’s class is just holding 
onto the lead by scoring the magic 100% 
attendance . But they need to look over 
their shoulder because catching up fast 
with a stonking 100% attendance is Year 3 
Miss Walford’s class. Will either class go 
all the way and get 4 100% this half term 
and get a special prize!!! 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class 
scores the highest number of points possi-
ble to win the race. It is also important 
NOT TO BE LATE! 

Red Nose Day Fun 
 
A huge well done, we successfully raised 
£423.47 For Comic Relief!   The money 
will be sent off to support those in need 
both in the UK and overseas.  Thank you 
to everyone that supported the day!  



Diary Dates 
 
Please Note the  Teacher 
training days will now be 
on Monday 28th March 
2022 
 
Easter holiday begins   
Saturday 9th April 2022 
and ends on  Sunday 24th 
April 2022.  
 
Children come back  to 
School on  
Monday 25th April 2022 

If you require 
this newsletter 

in  
 

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a 
note into school 
with your child. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
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Visit to Lear Corporation 

Some lucky year 5 children went on a school 
trip to Lear Corporation- they saw how     
luxury car seats were made, learnt about 
safety features, and also got to actually sit 
in the seats! Thank you to Christine and the 
team for arranging lots of fun activities for 
our children.  
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